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Attention: Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) Providers 

FQHC Medicaid Supplemental Payment and Recoupment of 
Prior State-Only Interim Advanced Payment 

 
In the June 21, 2024 claims financial cycle, the Department of Social Services 
(DSS) is issuing a one-time Medicaid supplemental payment out of a total pool of 
$32,000,000, distributed in equal amounts of $1,882,352.94 to each of 
Connecticut’s seventeen in-state federally qualified health centers (FQHCs).   

 

This Medicaid supplemental payment replaces the interim payment that was 
expedited using the advance payment process with state-only funds in August 
2023 in the same amounts.  DSS will then immediately recoup the interim 
payment that was made using state-only funds.  Recouping the previous state-
only payment and replacing it with the Medicaid payment is necessary to enable 
the state to claim federal financial participation (FFP) on these payments.  After 
the recoupment is completed, there will be no change to the total payments 
made to each FQHC.  These transactions will be seen on the June 25, 2024 
Remittance Advice in the Financial Transaction section. 

 
 

 


